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Dear Families 

 

Thank you for enrolling your child at The Lakes South Morang College. 

 

We warmly welcome you to our school and look forward to developing a 

strong partnership built on respect and trust. Starting school should be a 

seamless transition and our committed teachers work with students and 

families to ensure the experience is supported and positive. 

 

Our experienced staff will nurture your child through their  

first year of school creating the foundation for a successful school 

life. 

 

Our transition program aims to provide pre-school children with a 

taste of school life and is conducted by our Prep team. All Prep 

children enrolled at The Lakes for 2022 are encouraged to 

attend. 
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